
 

 

 

 

 

3rd June 2020 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding while waiting for further information regarding 
school places.  All eligible families have now been contacted by email (please check your junk 
folder if you think you should have received one and haven’t). 

If you have not received a letter about a school place then, unfortunately, we are unable to 
allocate a school place for your child at this time. 

We have had many requests for school places and, under current social distancing guidance, are 
having to strictly limit the numbers of children who can safely return to school.  We have had to 
prioritise children, where both parents are key workers and have provided evidence, for school 
places.   

School work will be set by each class teacher and posted on the class blog as it has been during 
lock down.  Please continue to work through the tasks set and contact us if you need further 
support.  The teachers are all in school and happy to help via telephone and Zoom. 

We hope to be able to welcome more children back to school soon and will keep you informed of 
any changes as and when we receive them from the government. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs B Brown and Mrs K McKenna 

 

 


